Child and Family Orientation

Policy

Head Start Families must participate in Head Start orientation to begin programming,

Orientation is an important step in Arrowhead Head Start’s enrollment process. Families will learn
about the Head Start program. They will be introduced to Head Start policies and be made aware
of their rights and responsibilities as participants in the Head Start program.

Complies with MN Statute 9503.0090

This policy complies with Head Start Performance Standards Section 1302.34
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